To: ALRC
From: Rolling Meadows Neighborhood Association
Subject: Liquor License Application-Walgreens-

4518 Cottage Grove Rd

Public Hearing - New License

Walgreen Co « dba Walgreens #04805

4518 Cottage Grove Rd « Agent: Douglas Subak

Class A Liquor & Class A Beer

Aldermanic District 3 (Alder Cnare) * Police Sector 611
Date: June 4, 2010

This letter is to notify the Alcohol License Review Committee that the
Rolling Meadows Neighborhood Association (RMNA) opposes the
granting of new Class A Liquor & Class A Beer licenses to Walgreens
store #04805, at the corner of Acewood Blvd and Cottage Grove Rd.,
on the following grounds:

1) The applicant never notified RMNA of their application. We
became aware of the application on May 26, 2010 from an email
message from Ald. Cnare.

2) Currently, businesses on three of the four corners of the
intersection of Cottage Grove Rd and Acewood Blvd have Class A
liquor licenses. It is both unnecessary and incompatible with the
character of the residential neighborhoods of area to have
businesses on all four corners of the intersection selling alcohol.

RMNA requests the applications be denied.

Mary Polancih, President

Rolling Meadows Neighborhood Association
4921 Goldfinch Drive

Madison WI 53714-3333



